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I hope this newsletter finds everyone well. We
have had an amazing week at Bramley with our

wonderful book fair - it has been amazing to see
such good attendance, purchasing wonderful

books to engage and inspire young readers. Our
pupils have had many great experiences this

week - den building in Year 1 and 2 and
insightful assemblies on democracy. 

Christmas is upon us and the magical time of
year has begun at BPA. Please check out the

Christmas newsletter for all the magical events
we have planned. I look forward to seeing you

all at the Christmas Fayre next week. 
Have a great weekend. 



 Attendance
Fantastic Foxes:    94.1%
Flat Stanley's:       82.4%
BFG's:                   94.7%
Perfect Poppins:   94.8%
Supertatoes:         87.1%
Kasper:                  93.9%
Cheshire Cats:        97.3%
Fabulous Flounders: 90.5%
Paddington Bears:   95.3%

Miss Greenwood: Archie B 
Miss Axall: Harry S

Mrs Millington: Nicolas M
Miss Gregory: William M
Miss James: George B
Miss Wightman: Lilly R
Miss Roebuck: Alexia M

Miss Beck: Laurel B
Miss Hrintchuk: Lydia-Rose

Miss Marr: Olivia K
Miss Spivey: Brodie M

Launchpad: Stephane S
Mrs Willets: Leo W
Mrs Dove: Alice B

Leo (RKG)
Lilly (RMA)
Kayla (1LM)

Maisie (1/2MG)
Kaiden (2HJ)
Ella (3VW)

Rosalind (3/4ER)
Mylah (4FB)

Demi-Lee (5MH)
Ireoluwa (5/6KM)

Filip (6AS)
Isabelle (Laundpad)



Follow us!

Dates for t
he Diary

Thursday 1st December: Christmas Fayre.
Wednesdays 7th December: Reception open day.
Thursday 8th December: Christmas Movie night.
Monday 12th December: Year 1-2 Christmas
perfromance.
Wednesday 14th December: EYFS Nativity
Performance.
Friday 16th December: Christmas jumper day.
Friday 16th December: Christmas dinner day &
visit from Santa. 




Parent notices

There will be no Rockets
Friday 16th December and
school will close at 2pm for

the christmas break.

Gentle reminder: Music
Club is cancelled on

Friday 2nd December.

Please can we remind you
that you MUST make
contact with school

everyday that your child is
absent. You can do this by
ringing the school office

and pressing option 1.

There will be a bank holiday
on Monday 8 May 2023 in

honor of the coronation of
King Charles III. 



School will be closed on Friday

10th February for a
wellspring staff training day. 

https://www.facebook.com/ParkBramley/
https://twitter.com/bramley_park










Reception have made
friendship bracelets for anti

bullying week. 

Our Anti-
bullying policy 

 has had a Year 6
make over!

This week in Reception we have had a
great time exploring the season of

Autumn and how our world changes. We
read the story Pumpkin Soup and then

had a go at using real life tools to make
our own yummy soup! We used this

experience to write lists and instructions
to teach other people how to cook soup.
We also learnt that the leaves change
colour and fall off and used this to

create some art work. 

Den building
in Year 1 and
2 this week


